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Dear Mr Gordan 

T am writing to you in my capacity as Chairman of the Steering 

Committee of Working Group 5, which met at the World Trade Centre 

on Monday 24 February 1992. 

You will note from the Terms of Reference of Working Group 5 that 

this. Working Group has to monitor the agreements, 

recommendations, etc, of the other four working groups and for 

this reason it was requested that Working Group 5 be provided 

with the minutes of all the other working groups’ meetings. 

Our main concern and interest are the decisions, resolutions and 

recommendations of the various working groups and to facilitate 

our work we would like to recommend that all minutes should 

follow the line which we note has been adopted by Working Group 

2s Here I am referring in particular to the minutes of the 
fourth meeting of Working Group 2 held on Monday, 17 February 

1992 (see Annexure A). Page 4, item 6.1.3.3, states "it was 

agreed that the Steering Committee would draft a document setting 

out these principles and present this to the next meeting as a 
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working document’, At the end of these minutes is attached a 

draft document with the heading, "24th of February 1992 - Draft 

Document on common principles regarding the balance between 

central, regional and local government prepared by the Steering 

Committee of Working Group 2", If each working group would 
provide as an addendum to their minutes, such a document 

itemising agreements, proposals, etc, this would facilitate the 

task of Working Group 5 considerably. 

As I am sure you will appreciate, Working Group 5 has a great 

deal of paper work to get through, and an additional suggestion 

that would assist us greatly is that the minutes should reflect 

primarily resolutions, recommendations and decisions and not too 

much of the content of the debate. Underlining the words, "it 

was agreed" or "it was recommended" whenever an agreement is 

xveached or a recommendation is made, so that this can be picked 

up quickly, would also be helpful. 

Yours sincerely 

ere se 
GS Bartlett 

Chairman of Working Group 5 Steering Committee 

     


